
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 1, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 629 
Re: Temperature Sensitive Shipment Advisory 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
During the winter, our containers travel through some extremely cold 
conditions; much like over-the-road trucks, rail boxcars, and most other types 
of freight transportation modes. 
 
The U.S. rail network has been significantly handicapped by several winter 
weather events, and winter is far from over.  More severe weather and frigid 
temperatures are to be expected.  
 
It is important to note that Pacer Stacktrain does not accept any liability for any 
temperature-related damages.  Our containers are not equipped to protect 
cargo from freezing or other temperature-related damages.  Our complete 
policy is outlined in section 6.5 of our Rules and Procedures portion of the 
Pacer Stacktrain Information Directory.  The entire document may be viewed or 
downloaded from our website.  Just go to the Rules, Procedures, and 
Additional forms section at: 
www.pacerstack.com/services/rules_notlogged_download.html . 
 
This policy applies to all cargo, including wine, canned food, and similar items. 
 
At Pacer Stacktrain, we want to be sure that you are fully aware of our value 
and our limitations when making your routing decisions.  Please contact your 
Customer Support Representative with any questions or requests for 
assistance. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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